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This legislation is a big step in the right direction for Oregon. Upon its passage, we 

will be an example to the rest of the Union in resisting military adventurism and 

valuing the lives of our armed servicemembers. By voluntarily restricting the power of 

our state leadership to act unilaterally on international affairs, we will make a bold 

move towards peace. 


